
March 17, 2020 

COVID-19 - City Facilities 

Due to the outbreak of COVID-19 and recommendations from the State and Federal 
Government (gatherings), all City Facilities rentals/use has been cancelled until 
further notice. Your health and wellbeing, and that of the community, are of the 
utmost importance to the City of Falcon Heights. If you have any questions, please 
feel free to reach out to Sack Thongvanh, City Administrator at 651-792-7611 or by 
email at sack.thongvanh@falconheights.org.    

Sincerely, 
Sack Thongvanh, City Administrator 
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